
REENTRY RESOURCE & WELLNESS FAIR

Connecting you with resources. If you need 
help or have questions about the following, 
this event is for you!

•	Expungements
•	Legal assistance
•	Employers/jobs
•	DMV - Processing ID cards on site
•	Know your rights workshops
•	Physical and mental health resources
•	Education & vocational training providers

Helpful documents to bring, if possible:
•	CA ID or driver’s license
•	Work Authorization Document 
•	Social security card
•	Copies of your resume

Free Parking at
23rd Street and Olive 

Parking Structures

Wednesday, May 7, 2025
11:00am - 2:00pm

Los Angeles Trade-Tech College
Culinary Arts Building

400 W. Washington Blvd.
Los Angeles, CA 90015

LATTC encourages persons with disabilities to participate in its 
programs and activities. If you anticipate needing any type of 
accommodation, or have questions about the physical access 
provided, please contact Dr. Marcia Wilson at 213-763-7385 or 
wilsonmr@lattc.edu as soon as possible, but no later than three 
(3) business days prior to the event.

SCAN ME TO 
VENDOR RSVP

Los Angeles Trade-Technical College does not discriminate in the educational programs or activities it conducts on the basis of any status 
protected by applicable state or federal law, including, but not limited to race, color, ethnicity, national origin, sex/gender, gender identity/
expression, pregnancy, sexual orientation, age, religion, mental or physical disability, medical condition, or veteran status.  For additional 
information, please contact the LACCD  Office for Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion; (213) 891-2315; Diversity-Programs@email.laccd.edu​ or 
TitleIX@email.laccd.edu

Join the Office of Mayor Karen Bass, Los Angeles Trade-Technical College, and A New Way Of Life for 
our Project imPACT Reentry Resource and Wellness Fair! We are bringing together many community-based 
organizations, service providers, and community members from across Los Angeles for a day of resource connection, 
healing, and community building. This event will help meet the needs of Angeleno’s navigating justice system involvement 
as we head into the summer.


